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Hello -

A note on the mental health disaster that will hit Woodbridge if you decide to run hourly trains throughout the
night for a decade. It will decimate people’s quality of life. The tracks run so close to so many houses, including
sheltered accommodation/old people’s homes.

You will be trapping people in their homes, unable to sell or move, and subject more disastrously to the grimly
predictable torture of nightly ruined sleep and noise pollution for the next 12 years. This will affect literally
thousands of people, and needs to be looked at very carefully for alternatives. Not to mention that trains of this
length will cut certain areas off for vital minutes for emergency services who will be forced to stop and wait.

Please look at alternatives - using the sea, running extra train services during the day, or altering the train
timetables so as not to put at risk the quality of life and mental health of the thousands of people who still seem
oblivious to these almost inhumane proposals. It is something you have considered for other towns, but not yet
for Woodbridge - a town regularly named the Best Place in the East of England to Live - please consider
helping us do whatever possible to keep it that way.

With great thanks,

Danny Wallace




